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4th November 2022

 Hello all 

Although it has been a shorter week for the children, they have managed to pack a lot of learning in. 

Year 6 have been talking enthusiastically about the tomb that they created in Zone 6. I have seen 

some accomplished diary entries from the perspective of Howard Carter when he and his team 

discovered Tutankhamun’s tomb. Children have been excited about their new enquiries. This term 

they are:  

Year 1 - How can we play in different ways?  

Year 2 - How do plants grow and how can we live a healthy life?  

Year 3 - What is underneath our feet?  

Year 4 - Who is predator; Who is prey?  

Year 5 - What goes on behind the scenes?  

Year 6 – How has our understanding of the human body changed?  

We had our first celebration assembly yesterday and Mrs Barbour introduced a new ‘Hannah More 

Newsdesk’ feature. Each week, different year groups will make a news video about their learning. 

The video will be played in assembly but we will also put the 

link in the newsletter. You can watch the first one here:  

https://vimeo.com/manage/videos/766862132 

Following out parent voice meeting before the holidays, we 

have added the points raised along with my responses in this 

newsletter. Our next meeting will be online at 8pm on 

Thursday 17th November. I am keen to try and give everyone 

the opportunity to have their voice so we will try out different 

times and approaches.  

Sports clubs will start again next Tuesday. If your child has a 

space you should have received a text today. 

If you are celebrating bonfire night this weekend, be safe and 

enjoy yourselves. See you all next week.  

Mr Hawkins  

https://vimeo.com/manage/videos/766862132


Watch the first of our new ‘Hannah 

More Newsdesk’ videos at https://

vimeo.com/766862132. 

Thanks to the Year 5 team! 

https://vimeo.com/766862132
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Flu vaccination catch-up clinics are available for all 
who did not receive their vaccination at school. 
Please book an appointment at https://imms.sirona-
cic.org.uk/flu/2022/bookflu to book either nasal or 
injectable flu. If you have any queries please contact 
the Immunisation Team directly on 0300 124 5515 or 
email sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net  

friendsofhannahmore@gmail.com  
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Easton Community Centre 
is one of Bristol’s 
Welcoming Spaces in 
November, December, 
January and February. 
We’ll be running a 
programme of FREE or 
donation only activities. 

Other family friendly activities taking place 
this month include; mini cinema, arts and 
crafts, community meals, stay + play, 
bounce and rhyme, Somali womens 
breakfast club, fencing for all, and 
Scribble and Sketch. View the full list of 
activities at  

https://assets.adobe.com/public/4f2fdb15-
4c8c-4a2c-6972-75f1ad103ec0 

 

 

Find out more about Bristol’s 
Welcoming Spaces — 
www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/
people-and-communities/
welcoming-spaces/find-a-
welcoming-space  
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